December 6, 2017

Mr. John Revis AJS Associates 7604 Highway 60 Sellersburg, IN 47172

Dear John,

It was wonderful to spend time with you at the Vanderbilt University football game in November. We are so grateful for KFC's support of Monroe Carell Jr. Children's Hospital at Vanderbilt!

As you know from your employee's experience, children and their families come to our hospital every day in search of hope and healing, and we take very seriously our role of providing care for those who need us. The support of community partners like you helps advance innovative research and the training of future health care leaders who are working to discover new ways to cure and prevent childhood diseases.

I would be delighted to take you on a tour of Children's Hospital any time you are in Nashville. Mary Beth Thompson, my colleague in Development, would join us for the visit. Please let us know if there are dates that work with your schedule. If you have questions, please feel free to contact me or my assistant at (615) 322-2415 or luke.gregory@vanderbilt.edu.

Thank you, again, for supporting Children's Hospital. Your passion for helping others is energizing, and so very important.

With gratitude,

Luke Gregory, FACHE Chief Executive Officer

